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REGULAR MEETING 

March 25, 2015 
6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

Meeting Cancellation and relocation 
 
 

 AGENDA 
 

The Regular Meeting of the 

CONSERVATION Commission scheduled 

for MARCH 25, 2015 at the Town Hall 

has been cancelled due to a 

conflict with the use of the 

facility by the Board of FINANCE for 

a Budget Workshop 

 

Please see Agenda for a Special 

Meeting of the CONSERVATION 

Commission relocated to the Park 

Hill Community Center, Park Hill 

Drive, Broad Brook. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


